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The Committee agreed to have distributed to its members and printed 
as part of the Minutes of Proceedings and Evidence of its next meeting a 
progress report, to be submitted by the Auditor General, on the implementa­
tion of the recommendations of the Committee’s 1961 Report.

Mr. Henderson then introduced to the Committee Mr. Ian Stevenson, 
Assistant Auditor General, who dealt with some aspects of the functions of his 
office, and Messrs. B. A. Miller, G. R. Long, J. M. Laroche, D. J. Smith, and 
J. R. Douglas, who commented on the operation of their respective branches.

The witnesses were thanked and discharged by the Chairman, who intro­
duced Mr. J. C. Thompson, F.C.A., Project Director, financial management in 
the Government of Canada (Glassco Report), who presented a statement to 
the Committee and commented upon it.

The Committee agreed to reprint as an Appendix (See Appendix A) to 
today’s Minutes of Proceedings and Evidence, the statement made by Mr. 
James C. Thompson, F.C.A., before the Committee.

The Chairman thanked and discharged the witness.

Mr. H. Winch expressed the gratitude of the Committee for the most 
helpful co-operation extended by each of the witnesses.

The Committee agreed to have issue No. 1 of its Minutes of Proceedings 
and Evidence delivered to the members at their home address should they 
become available for distribution during the Christmas adjournment.

The Chairman indicated that the Subcommittee on Agenda and Procedure 
would meet early in the New Year in order to draw up a detailed agenda for 
the approval of the Committee.

At 11.45 o’clock a.m. the Committee adjourned to the call of the Chair.

R. L. Boivin,
Clerk of the Committee.


